
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 SOUTHWEST & EAST CHRISTCHURCH METRO SERVICE REVIEW 
 
 Matthew Noon, Environment Canterbury, was in attendance to discuss the review of the Southwest 

and East Christchurch Metro Bus Service Review with the Board.  Mr Noon highlighted aspects of the 
review that were relevant to the Burwood/Pegasus area and explained the consultation process. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To make a submission to Environment Canterbury on the Southwest and East Christchurch 

Metro Service Review to: 
•  Support a 15-minute service to South Shore. 
•  Support investigation of an earlier morning bus service to Hornby and Rolleston. 
•  Request a ‘dial-a-ride’ pilot in the Pacific Park and Horseshoe Lake areas. 
•  Support improvements to the Aranui service. 

 
 2. To advocate to Council for changes to New Brighton Road for bus priority measures. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


